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Abstract: 

Smart and sustainable cities are a growing area of concern for mayors and city managers 

worldwide. Cities are the centres where 68% of the global population will live according to the UN 

in 2050. Cities are responsible for considerable resource and waste flows as well as substantial 

CO2 emissions. Making sure cities are more sustainable will definitely bring the humanity closer to 

a safe and prosperous world.

The paper aims to present the new methodology used at Environment Europe for the assessment 

of smart and sustainable urban performance. It introduces Environment Europe Sustainable Cities 

Database currently covering over 140 cities from all over the world. It provides a birds-eye view of 

smart and sustainable urban performance worldwide and proposes to use a multi-criteria 

framework for the global benchmarking.
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